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NOTICE TO MARINERS No.07/24 

 
CAMPBELTOWN 05.09.24 

Argyll & Bute Council as SHA received notification from KHM CLYDE that the leading lights on approach to 
Campbeltown Loch are to be switched off and isolated.  

 

“…as the owners of third-party navigation aids within your Harbour Authority, we will be isolating the power 
to the leading lights which are under our ownership. This is due to the current electrical condition and 
material state of the infrastructure. This measure is necessary to ensure the safety and integrity of the 

system. The leading lights will be off for a prolonged period to allow for all the required remedial works to be 
carried out. We understand the importance of these navigation aids and are committed to bringing them 

back into service as swiftly as possible.”   
 

Mariners are therefore requested to manoeuvre and transit Campbeltown Loch with extreme caution 
especially during the period from dusk until dawn, and in cases of restricted visibility.  

 

 
FIG: RED AREA DENOTES POSITION OF LEADING LIGHTS AND BEARING 

 
Further Information can be obtained by contacting: 

 
Stephen Scally Harbour Master - Mob 07825732862 

E-mail: stephen.scally@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
 

John Willis Assistant Harbour Master - Mob 07500294920 
E-mail: john.willis@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
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